
Contact details 
Rector:     Revd. Mark Lucas:  Tel:  01536 628501  Mob: 07788100757  
        E-mail: rector@stbots.org.uk 
Youth:       Revd. Andy Clark    Tel:  01536 660363      E-mail: youth@stbots.org.uk 
Children:  Revd. Andy Clark Mob: 07590617738   E-mail: kids@stbots.org.uk 
Curate:     tbd 
Wardens: Peter Jackson: Tel: 01536  514284  E-mail: peter@curlycoats.me.uk 
      Ken Ansdell:  Tel: 01536  392553  E-mail: ken.ansdell@ntlworld.com 
Office:      Tel: 01536 414052  E-mail: paul@stbots.church (Opening Hours Mon - Thursday 
        9:00am - 1:00pm.) 

•  Monday 11th September 
9:30am  Refresh 

1:00pm  Staff Meeting 

7:30pm   Bell Ringers 
7:30pm  Evangelism Meeting 

• Tuesday 12th September 
9:30am  Make & Play 
•  Wednesday 13th September 
7:30pm  Finance Task Group 
8:00pm  LINK 
•  Thursday 14th September 
12:00pm - 2:00pm Soup & Sandwich 
   lunch 
7:30pm  1eighty 
7:30pm  Fabric Task Group 
•  Friday 15th September 
7:30pm  Music Practice 
• Saturday 16th September 

 
• Sunday 17th September 

2:00pm  Creche Team  
   Afternoon Tea 

8:00pm  LINK 

What’s happening the next week? St Botolph’s Church  

Celebrating  

25 years of  

 Harvest Supper 

Special Meal Special 
Guest 

 

Tickets  
Limited, 
selling  
already 

Don’t leave it 
too late 

 Refreshments following the  10:00 am Service  

Please join us for refreshments which will be served today after the 

10:00am service in Church House. If you are new to St Botolph’s 

please join us for coffee so we can get to know you better by chatting 

over a cuppa. Squash is also available. 

St Botolph’s Church  
Family News 

10th September 2017 
Thirteenth Sunday after Trinity 

  
  
  

 

 

“Blessed be the God and Father of our Lord Jesus 
Christ! According to his great mercy, he has 
caused us to be born again to a living hope 
through the resurrection of Jesus Christ from the 
dead, ...” 

1 Peter 1:3 

Services 10th September 

 

10:00am All Age Service 

 1 Peter 1:3-7  p1014 

It’s special this year! 
It was started here, and quickly went 

nationwide.  Now Harvest for the  
Hungry is 25. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Watch Out for Details 

 
Note the Dates 

 
St Botolph’s Special Harvest Supper:   

Sat 23rd Sept. 
Special Harvest Festival Services:   

Sun 24th Sept. 

Church Decoration 

We will be decorating the Church for  
Harvest on Saturday 23rd September 
from 9am to 11am. 

If you would like to help or contribute in 
any way please contact 
Sandy Frost on 01536 
725993. 



Dates for your Diary 
Sports Quiz and Meal  

Wicksteed Park  
Friday 13th October 

Racket Sports Evening 
First Friday of the month at KLV 7:00pm – 
8 :00pm starting on Friday 1st September  
Followed by refreshments at the Trading 

Post. 

Further details from  
Jon Burrows, Nick Johnson,  

Saturday Prayer Hour 
Will continue on the first Saturday of the 
month from 9:00am to 10:00am in the  
Panelled Room of Church House. 

• 7th October 
• 4th November 

Harvest for the Hungry 

There is still time to get  a quiz, (£1) to 
help towards the special appeal this year 
for “Harvest for the Hungry”. (Closing date 
1st October). 

See Diana Ellis or Derek Wade for a copy. 

Soup and Sandwich Lunch 
the second Thursday of every month from 
12.00 til' 2.00 beginning on  
14th September in Church house.  

Come along at any point. Last orders at 
1:45pm 

So come and join us:  bring a friend or 
neighbour or call in on your way home 
from shopping or going to or from 
work. 

VARIETY CONCERT 
presented by the WEEKLEY SINGERS  

at  
ST BOTOLPH’S  

 
 SATURDAY 30th SEPTEMBER 2017  

7:30pm  

A mixed voice choir and soloists singing a wide 
variety of songs to suit all tastes.  

Admission £5.00 per head (under 16s free)  
Tickets from Church Office, Church House, 

Barton Seagrave  

Light refreshments will be served.  

All money raised will go towards the funds of 
St Botolph’ s 

Clergy Rest Days w/c  11th  
September 

Andy Clark - Saturday 

Services at St Botolph’s 
Sunday 17th September 

8:00am Holy Communion 

9:15am Morning Service 

11:00am Morning Service 

6:30pm Evening Service 

Help us to enfold our church family with  
prayer. Please pray for these people  

this week: 

 

• Gwilym Williams 
• Christine Eyre 
• Pauline Loasby 
• Sharon Stirling & family 

following the death of Margaret 
Cooper, Sharon’s mother. 

• Nigel & Jo as Nigel begins his new 
ministry 

• Matt Simper 

St. Botolph’s Visiting Team 
Please let one of our visiting team know 

if there is anyone you think would  

appreciate a visit. 

Jim Rouse - 722594 
Alice Spence - 726291 
Kate Curnock - 484555  
Nancy Williams - 516133 

Church House Foyer 

The temporary floor and ramp in Church House have been re-installed. However trip hazards 
remain. 

Please take care 

Wheelchairs should be reversed when going down the ramp. 

Useful Internet Resources 
Andy has suggested these internet websites and apps that you may be interested in. 
You Version app - Brilliant free bible resources for all ages complete with bible reading plans. 
It will even read it to you! For use on smart phone or tablet. youversion.com  

Bible.com is an online version of “You Version”,  bible.com/en-GB 

The Bible app for kids - a fantastic interactive bible app for young children. It reads the stories 
to you and children can interact with the illustrations. It also has fun games and challenges. 
For use with smart phone or tablet. bibleappforkids.com 
For those who like paper! Both of these websites have a wealth of fantastic resources to help 
you get into the bible and grow in your faith in Christ. 
10ofthose.com & thegoodbook.co.uk  

NORTH KOREA 

How do you begin to pray for one of the most repressive, infamously brutal and closed off 
regimes in the world?  

Sometimes it can seem that praying for North Korea is impossible, given the shocking and 
widespread human rights violations the government commits against the population.  

But we believe in a God who can move mountains, part oceans and, even more incredibly, 
move human hearts. Let’s continue to pray for the people of North Korea this week.  

Office Closure 
Please note that Church Office will be closed 
from Monday 18th September until 
Friday 22nd September. 
 
Reopens  on Monday 25th  
September.  

This is due to staff holidays. 

Stories worth Sharing 
Is a series of Church of England podcasts 
that are available on the “Soundcloud”  
service on the Internet. 
https://soundcloud.com/the-church-of-
england/sets/stories-worth-sharing 
Examples include: 

• Art & Churches 
• Visit to Lampedusa 

https://www.youversion.com
http://Bible.com
https://www.bible.com/en-GB
http://bibleappforkids.com
http://10ofthose.com
http://www.thegoodbook.co.uk

